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On Monday, June 22, 2020 at approximately 12:13 AM, Officers were investigating a 

domestic abuse incident in the 600 block of Bruce Street and heard several gunshots 

coming from the west of their location on 19th Street.   

 

Officers located handgun casings in the roadway of the 200 block of 19th Street.  Through 

the investigation, it is believed that the gunshots were fired from a vehicle. Officers and 

Detectives canvased the neighborhood.  At this time, we are thankful that there are no 

reported injuries or property damage due to the gunshots.  

 

Detectives have developed a person of interest through this ongoing investigation.  There 

is no threat to the community at this time.   

 

Officers will be re-canvassing the area today and going door to door in the 200 block of 

19th Street to meet with families. The Fond du Lac Police Department will address any 

community concerns and reassure the neighborhood’s sense of safety and security. 

 

This incident remains under investigation by the City of Fond du Lac Police Department. 

No further details or information are being released at this time.  

 

Assistant Chief of Police Aaron Goldstein 
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